
 

 

    
 

 

 
 
 
 

THE VALUE OF THE MONTH IS COOPERATION 
Monday 10th July – Friday 14th July 2017 

What’s on in School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Time Event 

Saturday 8th July 
  

6.30pm Friends Summer Ball 

Monday 10
th
 July 2.30pm Transition meeting for current Year 1 Parents in InfantHall 

Thursday 13
th
 July 9.00am & 

2.00pm 
Year 2 Celebration Assembly 

Friday 14
th
 July All Day Green, Turquoise, Blue, Pink and Rainbow Swimming 

CLUBS UPDATE 
 

CHOIR finishes for the term on Tuesday 11
th
 July. 

SEWING CLUB finishes for the term on Wednesday 12
th
 July.  

RUGBY CLUB finishes for the term on Thursday 13
th
 July.  

FUN SPORT finishes for the term on Friday 14
th
 July  

 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

Children’s Summer Reading Challenge 
From 15th July to 16th September children can take part in the free Summer Reading Challenge at Surrey Libraries. If you or your child 
aren't Library members at the moment, or haven't been to a library for a few months, simply take proof of your address with you to become 
a member. The theme of this year's challenge is Animal Agents with four Animal detectives and four suspects. With the help of the stickers 
you collect along the way, the children can solve the mystery!   See www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries for details of other libraries locally. 

 

 YEAR 2 CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES – Thursday 13
th

 July 9.00am & 2.00pm 

 
As detailed on our year planner, Year 2 parents and carers are invited to attend the Celebration Assembly on Thursday 14

th
 July at either 

9.00am and 2.00pm. It would be lovely to see you there! 

 
 

 TRANSITION MEETING FOR CURRENT YEAR R PARENTS – MONDAY 10
TH

 JULY 2.30pm  
 

We hope Year R  parents are able to attend the transition meeting when information will be shared about your child’s transition into Year 1. 
Please let us know if you are planning to attend and if any spaces are required at our crèche facility by signing up on the sheets available in 

the Year R classrooms.  Alternatively please email infantinfo@eastwickschools.net and the office will add your name to the sheets.  
 

BREAKFAST CLUB DROP OFF UPDATE 
 

A huge thank you to Breakfast Club parents for respecting our request to park offsite when dropping off children due to the recent building 
works.  We are delighted to say that the re-roofing of Red class is now complete and parents may now drop off as usual.   

Breakfast Club doors will open as normal at 7.45am.   
 

FEES DUE 
 

Please note that if your child attends Breakfast or After School Club, all payments for July and September are now overdue.  In addition, if 
your child will be attending the Summer Playscheme the deadline for payment has now past.  Please ensure any outstanding payments are 

made as soon as possible and do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff in the school office if you have any questions.   

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB VACANCY 
 

Do you know anyone who may be interested in working in our Breakfast and/or After School Club from September 2017?  Monday to Friday 
2.45/3pm to 5.45pm and/or 7.30 to 9.00am, term-time only.  Applications welcomed for 3+ sessions per week.  For further information 

please contact Maddie Lovell, Finance and Personnel Manager, on 453672 or by email m.lovell@eastwickschools.net. 
 

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries
mailto:infantinfo@eastwickschools.net


 

 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KINDNESS CUP WINNER THIS WEEK 
 
 
 Sam R 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

Violet Class: Zac B and William G Amber Class: Callum D 

Green Class: Ava S Pink Class: Isabella A, Lily C & Cooper D 

Turquoise Class: Sophie B Blue Class: Oscar M 

Red Class: Samuel B Yellow Class: Ellie A 

Orange Class: Summer P & Scarlett W Rainbow Class:  Billy W & Daniel M 
Lucas C, Arnav J & Richard T 
Lucia B-M, Kye L & Matthew M 

 


